
What’s happening at N
ursery! 

13th July to 17th July 2015 

The last few weeks in nursery School have been extremely busy for the children, staff 

and for you as parents. We know many of you who have children leaving us have been      

attending Induction sessions at your child’s new school.  

Before the Nursery School leavers go we would like to thank all of you for the support you 

have given us during their time with us.  

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU HAVE DONE !! 

But most of all we want to say a big THANK YOU  to all  the  parents for allowing  us to 

work with your fabulous and  amazing children!!! 

Before they leave we would really appreciate some feedback from you about your child’s 

time with us at nursery school. 

You can do this in many different ways: 

 Log on to Tapestry and add a comment. The journals for children leaving us are open 

until 31st August. 

 Log on to the Ofsted parent view website and complete the questionnaire on line:- 

         https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/ 

 Write a comment on your child's report and return it to us to copy. 

THANK YOU ONCE AGAIN  

 

 

 

 
 

With much sadness we are saying good bye to Mrs Onions who 

will be leaving us this term to have a well earned rest and more time for     

herself and her family. I am sure you will join with us all to wish her a very 

long, happy and healthy  retirement and thank her for her hard work and  

dedication to the children, parents and staff at the setting.   

Thank you from us all!   

(Everyone is welcome to stay for tea and cakes after the end of term       

celebration on Thursday to say goodbye!!) 



Thank you to all the parents who regularly 

brought donations of fruit for the café. If 

your child is coming back to us in September 

please don't forget to carry on 

donating as this really helps us! 

Tapestry CDs 
 

Don't forget to get your 

copy of your child’s     

learning journal on a disk! 

These are only £2.00 and 

are a lovely reminder of 

your child’s time with us. 

Group photographs  

If you ordered a copy of 

your child’s group photograph 

these are have now   

available in the office. 

Please ask at reception. 

Thank you to all of you who have supported the school by buying  items from the tables in    

reception or donating cake and other items to us. 

We will let you know how much you have helped us raise as soon as we can. 

 

 

 

Stuck for something to do in the holidays? 

 

Remember the Children’s Centre is open for all sorts of activities 

over the summer.  You will need to book for some of these.   

Please ask at reception for a Summer Activities calendar to see what’s on and 

help you choose.  

Please remember before you leave for the 

holidays to  

 Take home any of your child’s belongings, 

 Bring back any toys or book bags 

 Pay any outstanding dinner money 

 Collect any photographs you have ordered 

 Buy your child’s Tapestry disk!! 

 Thank you 

Term starts on Monday 7th September 2015  

Returners should come back into school at 8.30am on Monday 7th July (Full time and       

beginning of week children) or on Wednesday 9th July at 12.00 midday (End of the week 

children)   DON’T FORGET NEW TIMES - 8.30AM START AND 2.30PM PICK UP (WEDNESDAY 

AFTERNOON 12.00 START  3.00PM PICK UP) 


